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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is given that by-law number RCA22-08-1-1 modifying by-law number RCA22-08-1 
on tariffs and by-law number 944-9 modifying by-law 944 on the distribution and price of water, as 
well as ordinance OCA878-1 allowing the speed limits on certain streets to be modified were 
adopted by the Borough Council of Saint-Laurent at its regular meeting of June 28, 2022. 
 

Notice is also given that these by-laws and ordinance are filed at the Citizen’s Office, located at 777 
boulevard Marcel-Laurin, Saint-Laurent, for the information and consultation of any interested person. 
 
Montréal, 
July 6, 2022 
 
  Benoit Turenne 
  Deputy Secretary of the Borough Council 
 
 

 

 


